
If this development is approved it will set the precedent for a corridor of a street like Many Fairy 
Bower, where no views of the sea along the Bicentennial Pathway will be able to be enjoyed 
for all public passers by along the street.
Please reconsider your decision in this matter .
Kind regards 
Cathy & Greg Hall

Sent: 2/06/2020 2:28:39 PM
Subject: Development Narrabeen Park parade


